TERI LEHRKE, WCPC, City Clerk
400 LA CROSSE STREET
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 54601
PHONE (608) 789-7510
FAX (608) 789-7552
www.cityoflacrosse.org

February 10, 2017

Sue Redenbaugh
Dba Bee Cab

1224 Island St

La Crosse WI 54601

Re: March 2017 Common Council Meetings
The following item was introduced to the Common Council on February 9, 2017:

¢ Request of Bee Cab, Inc. to amend their application for 2017 Public Vehicle for Hire
License changing business address to 1320 St. Andrew Street.

This legislation will be referred to the following meetings:

Judiciary & Administration Committee  Tues., February 28, 2017, 7:30 p.m.
Common Council Chambers

Common Council Thurs., March 9, 2017, 7:30 p.m.
Common Council Chambers

Council Chambers is located on 1% Floor of City Hall. We recommend someone attend J&A as
public hearing is allowed; public hearing is not allowed at the Council meeting.

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Nikki M. Elsen

Deputy City Clerk

(608) 789-7555
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org
www.cityoflacrosse.org

NOTE: The application for junk dealer will also be before the J&A Committee on February 28"
and Council on March 9. In December 20186, it was referred for 60 days.
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